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Spectrum Semiconductor Materials response to the COVID-19 Pandemic 
 
Due to our role in the Supply Chain of materials used by some of our customers and their roles in supporting the 
mission of the United States government we have been deemed an essential business. Spectrum has been operating 
on a hybrid / modified schedule since March 2020.   

We are pleased to announce we will be resuming shipping and receiving operations back to five days a week 
starting June 1, 2021.  Spectrum remains fully operational and will continue to support and fulfill our customer 
requirements reliably and efficiently.  

 
We are strictly following the mandates and health orders issued by local, state, and federal health agencies. The 
health and wellbeing of our employees, customers and vendors remains our top priority. We have proactively 
instituted enhanced cleaning protocols in our office.   

 
We hope that you and those around you are and remain safe.  Thank you for your business.  
 
We appreciate the patience and cooperation of all our customers and vendors during these extraordinary 
circumstances. 

 
Warmest regards, 

 
Steven Ochoa 
President and COO 


